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Message from
Felice Kelly -

Head of Primary

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGES:

Dear parents,

The children have enjoyed another exciting week at school where they have
been working hard. We have added some pictures to our newsletter this week
to highlight the different activities they have been involved in. Please scan the
QR code at the bottom of the newsletter and have a look!

I just want to remind all parents that school will be closed on Thursday 16th
September, as we have a staff training day across all three DBS schools. 

The car park has become a little congested in the mornings. You are welcome
to drive into the car park to drop your child off, but please do not park. There
are members of staff to welcome your children at the front entrance but if you
want to accompany your child into school, then please park outside the school
grounds. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend and we see you on Sunday!
Kind Regards,
Felice Kelly

 

Meet the Teacher Zooms:
Pre School -  4:30pm
Reception -   3:30pm
Year 1/2    -   5pm
Year 3/4    -   4pm
Year 5/6    -   4:30pm

Zoom links will be emailed on Sunday 
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ENGLISH: MATHS:
EYFS:
Preschool: We will be looking at the book
'Owl Babies' and discussing different
emotions. In phonics we will be exploring
instrumental sounds

Reception: We will be reading the book
'Owl Babies' and exploring the different
emotions. In phonics we will be focusing
on the sounds n,m,d,g. 

KS1:
Year 1/2: We will be working on our
phase 2-5 sounds in phonics and using
our knowledge to read and write
captions. 

KS2:
Year 3/4: We will developing our
knowledge of descriptive vocabulary and
how to use it effectively in sentences. 

Year 5/6: We will be continuing our work
on our writing unit with a focus on
character descriptions.

EYFS:
Preschool: We are continuing to explore
numbers to 5 and encouraging children to
count with 1:1 correspondence (1 number
name to each object). 

Reception: We will be ordering numbers
from 1-10 and continuing to explore
patterns. 

KS1:
Year 1/2:  In Year one we will be sorting,
counting and representing numbers to 10.
In Year two we will be counting forwards
and backwards within 50 and comparing
numbers.

KS2:
Year 3/4:  We will be continue to develop
our knowledge of Place Value. We will be
comparing and ordering numbers. We will
be using our knowledge to find 10, 100,
1000 more and less. 

Year 5/6:  We will begin to look at solving
problems involving the four operations;
adding and subtracting integers, long
multiplication and short division.
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Word of the Week:

EYFS: hibernate               Year 3/4: distant

Year 1/2: train                 Year 5/6: empathise

The ninja has chosen...

ARABIC: SPANISH:
Year 1/2: اللغة العربية تعزيز (مراجعة

)الأحرف (ص-ض- ط- ظ- ع- غ- ف-ق)التربية
الإسلامية من أسماء الله تعالى / الرزاق -

الرحيم - سورة الإخلاص

Year 3/4: الصف الثالث : اللغة العربية تعزيز

(مراجعة ) الأحرف (ص - ض- ط - ظ- ع - غ -
ف ق ك ل م ن هـ ي)التربية الإسلامية أركان
الإسلام - سورة الهُمزة الصف الرابع : اللغة

العربية التدريبات اللغوية (الفعل

الماضي)التعبير الكتابي (حمد والكبريت) التربية

 الإسلامية : شرح وحفظ فضائل الأعمال

Year 5/6:  أهمية ممارسة الرياضة- رسالة إلى

 سائق متهور

Year 1/2: We will reinforce greetings
and continue practicing the question
"¿Cómo se dice?" (How do you say?)

Year 3/4: We will continue to
introduce ourselves in Spanish with
basic expressions. 

Year 5/6: We will continue the topic
"¿Quién soy"? (Who am I?)
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Scan the QR code to see
the fantastic learning

that has been
happening in all our

classrooms this week!

Library lessons will
begin - please

encourage your child
to read their library

book at home.


